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Dear Dr Mehta

Thank you for sharing the feedback with us. We appreciate the efan on your part to
collect such feedback regularly. It should definitely be a part of the prospective planning for us
and the college. Regarding introduction of more skill-oriented component to the syllabus, we

shall try to keep it in mind when redesigning the curriculum. You can expect a major change fn
r we receive clear directions for implementation of the NEP

the syllabi in the near future wheneve

2020. Till then, you are advised to suggest some skill based courses online to your students.

Regarding market and emplovability oriented training o students, you are advised to consult

with industry and plan your future action. We will be happy to offer guidance. In the meantime
ed in such a manner that your students can have a holistic

extra-curricular activities can be plann
development. Strengthen your sports facility to give students opportunities for fitness and

professional growth in the field of sports. The university has always involved teachers from
colleges in the syllabus framing committees and Boards of Studies from time to time. We hope

to receive more cooperation in future,

I'hope this correspondence is fruitful to you. All the best for your future endeavours,

D -Director,
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